
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

(OLD TELICO ROAD REALIGNMENT) 

A public hearing will be held before the Economic Development Corporation, a Type B 
Corporation on Tuesday, July 29, 2025 at 5:00 P.M. at Ennis City Hall, 107 N Sherman St., Ennis, 
Texas, 75119, to hear testimony and consider taking action on an amendment to the Development 
Incentive Agreement for the Old Connection (Old Telico Road) realignment, an Economic 
Development Project, amending the EDC budget to increase the project budget by $50,000.00 for 
a total not to exceed $150,000.00. It is requested you make your views known, either in person or 
by contacting Joe Newman, Interim Director of Economic Development, jnewman@ennistx.gov 
or 972-878-4748. 
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